UNITED STATES POSTAL INSPECTION SERVICE

OFFICE OF COUNSEL

July 17, 2013

Mr. Rich Jones
MuckRock News

Dept. MR 5970

P.O. Box 55819

Boston, MA 02205-5819

RE: FOIA No. 2013-FP1S-00264
Dear Mr. Jones:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated June 10, 2013, requesting, pursuant
to the Freedom of Information/Privacy Acts, access to certain records that may be in
the custody of the U.S. Postal Inspection Service pertaining to documents detailing the
Mail Isolation Control and Tracking (MICT) program.

Your request was received by this office on June 28, 2013, and assigned FOIA
Tracking Number 2013-FP1S-00264.

There will be a delay in responding to your letter as we are in the process of
conducting appropriate file searches pertaining to your request.

If you have any questions regarding the status of your request, please contact the
Inspection Service FOIA Requester Service Center at (202) 268-7004 or
foia@uspis.gov between the hours of 8:30 a.m. — 5 p.m. (Eastern Standard Time).

As information, it is our policy to process requests for access to Postal Inspection
Service records on a first-in, first-out basis.

Sincerely,

Tleme

Tammy A. Warner
FOIA Analyst

475 UENFANT PLAZA, SW, ROOM 3301
WASHINGTON, DC 20260-2101
TELEPHONE: 202-268-7004

FAX: 202-268-4538



UNITED STATES POSTAL INSPECTION SERVICE

OFFICE OF COUNSEL

July 17, 2013

Mr. Rich Jones
MuckRock News

Dept. MR 5970

P.O. Box 55819

Boston, MA 02205-5819

RE: FOIA No. 2013-FPI1S-00251
Dear Mr. Jones:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter dated June 13, 2013, requesting, pursuant
to the Freedom of Information/Privacy Acts, access to certain records that may be in
the custody of the U.S. Postal Inspection Service pertaining to Mail Covers from
external law enforcement agencies.

Your request was received by this office on June 20, 2013, and assigned FOIA
Tracking Number 2013-FPIS-00251.

There will be a delay in responding to your letter as we are in the process of
conducting appropriate file searches pertaining to your request.

If you have any questions regarding the status of your request, please contact the
Inspection Service FOIA Requester Service Center at (202) 268-7004 or
foia@uspis.gov between the hours of 8:30 a.m. -5 p.m. (Eastern Standard Time).

As information. it is our policy to process requests for access to Postal Inspection
Service records on a first-in, first-out basis.

Sincerely,

Tammy A. Warner
FOIA Analyst

475 L'ENFANT PLAZA, SW, ROOM 3301
WASHINGTON, DC 20260-2101
TELEPHONE: 202-268-7004

FAX: 202-268-4538



